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Upcoming Meetings 

 

 Saugeen Stamp Club 

Tuesday April 2 

 

 Kincardine Stamp Club 

Wednesday April 3 

 

 Owen Sound Stamp 

Club 

Wednesday Apr. 17 

 

 Guelph Stamp Club 

Wednesday April 3 

Wednesday Apr.17 

 

 KW Philatelic Society 

Thursday Apr 4 

 

 

One Page Exhibits - 

Upcoming Topics 

 

April –  

Flowers 

 

May –  

Birds 

 

June - 

                  From: Canada’s History magazine  Aug/Sept 2018 

  



    

THE PRESIDENT’S COLUMN...................Walt Berry 

 

And the show will go on!! 

 

Mark May 4th 2019 on your calendar and schedule some time to assist with the various tasks to 

ensure we have another great show. The hall is booked, dealers invited and members are busy 

putting together their exhibits and selecting some of their material to put in the first silent 

auction held at our show. 

We do need volunteers to help put the frames together & take them apart at the end of the 

day, volunteers to donate food items for the lunch counter AND work at the counter during the 

day. 

Please be prepared to indicate your contribution on the sign-up sheet which will be passed 

around at the next meeting. 

I believe we have finally beat the winter of 2019 – although attendance did dip a bit for the 

month of March.  It is always best to stay off the roads during bad weather – meetings are 

better when ALL of our friends are able to attend. 

 

Happy Stamping!! 

 

 

 

What’s coming up: 
See the Grand News for complete details for the following: 

April 6 – Lonpex, London, Ontario 

April 13 – K-W Stampfest, Kitchener-Waterloo, Ontario 

April 26/27 – Springpex, Hamilton, Ontario 

May 4 – Saugeen Stamp Club Annual Show, Hanover, Ontario 

May 5 – Mayday Show, Stratford, Ontario 

June 21-23, 2019 – Royal *2019* Royale, Hilton Mississauga 

 



    

Another Measured Moment..............................Jim Measures 

 

                        

 



    

We are on the web! 

http:saugeenstampclub.webplus

.net/index.html 

 

Shared Strategies: 

Soaking stamps seems to be getting harder but I have found that very hot water  

(too hot for fingers so use tongs) will get US and Canadian peel and stick stamps  

off paper most of the time. Only foil ones fail a lot. 

 

 

Saugeen Stamp Club 

Chapter 220, Royal Philatelic 

Society of Canada 

Chapter 1538, American 

Philatelic Society 

Chapter 21, Grand River Valley 

Philatelic Association 

 

    

 

Meeting at St. Matthew’s 

Evangelical Lutheran Church 

356  9th Street 

Hanover, Ontario 

Use 11th Avenue Entrance 

 

For the Bulletin, contact 

Diane Jarvis, Editor 

905-299-5854 

226-995-0097 

laurierlady@gmail.com 

 

 

 
Club Officers: 

 

President: Walt Berry 

519-887-6999 

wsberry@sympatico.ca 

 

Vice-President: Peter Kritz 

519-364-4752 

pkritz@coldwellbankerpbr.com 

 

Secretary: Mike Wagner 

519-881-1217 

mikewagner@hotmail.com 

 

Treasurer: Ralph Wyndham 

519-529-3487 

rw@hurontel.on.ca 
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